
PICKUP

TCC’s Summer in the Psalms Pickup event is this 
Saturday morning! We can’t wait to see you!

Here are some things you should know if you’re
planning to be there:

•	 Pull through the drive-through on the east side of 
Tradewind Elementary School.

•	 Please stay in your cars. Church staff and 
volunteers will wear masks and observe social 
distancing guidelines. We’ll hand supplies through 
your window!

•	 Once you have your supplies, visit 
tccamarillo.com/psalms to learn about 
everything you received!

TCCAMARILLO.COM/PSALMS

SATURDAY, MAY 30 / 10-11 AM
TRADEWIND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL


